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Dear Parents and carers, 

As part of the Sports Premium funding we have arranged for each class to visit the 

Wolds Gymnastics Club during this academic year. The children and staff will get to 

work with specialist gymnastic teachers and will be able to use a wide range of 

equipment.  

We hope that through the children participating in these sessions they will develop 

their gymnastic skills and will learn more about how to keep active and healthy.  

Each class will attend a block of sessions and will be transported to and from school 

by mini bus. Year 2 will complete a longer 6 week course at the Gym in order to work 

towards achieving Gymnastics Skills awards, with Year 1 and Foundation Stage 

completing 2 taster sessions.  

Ladybirds 
FGW 

Tuesday 5th November and Tuesday 
12th November 
 

Butterflies 
FCT 
 

Tuesday 19th November and 
Tuesday 26th November 
 

 

The children will need to have their normal PE kits in school for these sessions (all 

named and labelled please).  Please complete and return the consent form to enable 

your child to take part by Friday 18th October.  

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact us, thank you. 
 

Driffield Northfield Infant School 
 

 
 
 
I give permission for my child …………………………………….  Class ……………….. 
 
to visit the Wolds Gymnastics Club 
 
 
Signed ………………………………………                  Date ………………………… 
 
 
To be returned by Friday 18th October, please  


